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Another Year, Another Pledge Class 

As the fall semester begins to start up, a new batch of freshmen will 

take their first steps into the rest of their lives as they embark on their college 

careers. Some men will make their greatest decisions of their lives, and 

decide to join the Sigma Lambda chapter of Tau Kappa Epsilon. However, it 

is up to our fraters to make sure that they recruit the best men possible. 

 In preparation for what has the potential to be one of the most 

competitive rushes we have seen, older members have been using their old 

tricks to persuade young freshmen, while younger members have been using 

their first rush as a chance to improve their fraternity.  

 For more information on upcoming rush events, contact rush chair Ben 

Loftis on his email : loftisb@nsuok.edu 

“The things you can’t measure are often the 

things that give people the most success.”- 

Frater Aaron Rodgers 

 

 

 

 

REMEMBERING 9/11 

September 11th, 2001 will be a 

day that will live in infamy. In 

honor of all of those that lost 

their lives on that faithful day, 

the men of Sigma Lambda 

participated in the 9/11 day of 

service. Many different 

organizations came together 

to help make the town of 

Tahlequah look a little bit 

better by picking up trash off 

the side of the road.  

While 9/11 will forever be a 

stain on American history, it 

does not stop others from 

coming together. 

 

 

 


